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Subject: national scandal 
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The numbering review is a national scandal, those responsible at ofcom should 
resign. there should not be any 
0844,0845,0870,0871,07,09 special/premium rate tarriffs at all. 
 
all consumers should be compensated for the millions that they rave been ripped 
off over the past few years that this scam has been allowed to grow like a 
cancer. 
 
yours sincerely 
 
R J Purdue    saynoto0870 supporter 
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